
December 7, 2018 

Tara Arko 

Director, Technical Services 

Nunavut Impact Review Board 

P.O. Box 1360, 

Cambridge Bay, Nunavut 

X0B 0C0 

Dear Ms. Arko; 

RE: NIRB File Number 08EN052 - 2018 Annual Report & 2019 Work Plan 

ValOre Metals Corporation -Angilak Property 

• 

ValOre Metals Corporation (formerly Kivalliq Energy Corporation) is pleased to submit the Angilak Property 2018 

Annual Report and a 2019 Work Plan. 

No exploration program was conducted at the Angilak Property in 2018. An annual property visit was 

conducted between July 4 and July 5, 2018 to perform camp maintenance and undertake a legal land 

survey over a single claim being taken to lease. 

On June 28, 2018 Kivalliq Energy Corporation officially changed their name to ValOre Metals Corporation. 

The proposed 2019 exploration program will be conducted from June through to September and will 

include geochemical sampling, prospecting and continued environmental baseline monitoring. 

Exploration contemplated in 2019 will take place in areas of current and past exploration that are 

permitted by CIRNAC, KIA and the NWB. Drilling is not proposed for the 2019 exploration program. 
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